
DEAR VALUED CUSTOMERS, 

 

PLEASE BE INFORMED THAT WE WILL HAVE                                                                                          

LIMITED BANKING OPERATIONS FROM TODAY                                                                                          

UNTIL WEDNESDAY, 11TH JULY 2018 DUE TO A                                                                                           

POWER FAILURE IN OUR BUILDING. 

WE WILL PORIVIDE CONTINUOUS UPDATE                                                                                                 

FROM TIME TO TIME.  WE APOLOGIZE FOR                                                                                                         

ANY INCONVENIENCE CAUSED.                                                                                                                     

 

KINDLY CONTACT US AT TEL: 603 2024 8228 /                                                                                                    

FAX: 603 8318 8119.   

 

MUFG Bank (Malaysia) Berhad 

 


